
 

August 12, 2010      
          Via Courier and Email 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
The Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor 
Toronto, ON  
M49 1E4 
 
Re:   Gas Marketer Licence Application EB-2010-0152 and  

Electricity Retailer Licence Application EB-2010-0153 for Just Energy Ontario L.P.   
 
Dear Ms. Walli,  
 
Further to your letter dated July 28, 2010, Just Energy Ontario L.P. (“Just Energy”) accepts the findings 
of Board Staff Final Submission, in relation to its applications for renewing its Gas Marketer and 
Electricity Retailer Licences (EB-2010-0152 and EB-2010-0153).  At this time, Just Energy has no 
further comment.   
 
Should you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at 905-795-4214.  Thank you again 
for your consideration in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Gord Potter  
Executive Vice President 
Legal & Regulatory Affairs 
 
CC: Leonore Dougan 


